
Dear Member: 

 

I’m writing because public records indicate you are not registered to vote. You may have 

been listed as unregistered if you moved, changed your name, or have not voted recently. The 

IBEW is reaching out to voters like you because this is a critical electoral year.  

In 2025, the IBEW has our work cut out for us. From protecting collective bargaining to 

fighting anti-labor interests, the IBEW’s ability to pursue its working families agenda depends on 

having effective allies who believe in the necessity of union labor. Supporting these leaders is 

how to ensure IBEW members are a top priority to lawmakers. 

The most important piece of the IBEW’s mobilization plan is an informed IBEW 

membership that is registered and ready to vote in the interest of the IBEW.  When armed with 

the facts, IBEW members can support candidates who support us. Voting on the local, state, and 

national levels is how the IBEW finds more partners who will stand up for the rights of union 

members. We need representatives in Washington who defend the policies that create and protect 

our jobs. 

Who wins this year matters.  Enclosed, please find your state’s voter registration 

application. Please complete, sign, and mail this form to the specified local elections office.  

Please encourage your families and friends to do the same. 

 

In solidarity, 


